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13th March 2020
Dear Applicant,
I am delighted that you are interested in the post of Deputy Headteacher at our school.  We are looking for an inspirational leader with a clear vision of excellence, who will work in partnership with staff, pupils, parents and governors to implement the Governing Body’s vision for the school, which aims to secure ‘engaging, inclusive and irresistible learning’. 
The school's mission statement: “Strong in Faith, Hope and Love, for the Common Good”, is the driving force within everything the school does; all pupils are given every opportunity to develop their potential in order that they can fulfil their life chances, know they are valued, become confident and generous young people who recognise their unique relationship with God and are able to make a valuable contribution to society. 
Applicants will need to demonstrate a passion for children’s learning, have good interpersonal skills and an ability to engage effectively within the school and the wider community. 

A visit to our website will provide you with more information about the school. However, we believe this reflects only a small part of what our school has to offer and would encourage you to visit and experience its ethos at first hand. 

If you share our vision of excellence for our children, and have the relevant experience, we hope you will be interested in applying for the post of Deputy Headteacher.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely

Paul Devine 

Chair of Governors
St Herbert’s R.C. Primary School


Edward Street


Chadderton


Oldham


OL9 9SN


Phone:  0161-633 1318


Email:  info@stherberts.oldham.sch.uk


www.stherberts.oldham.sch.uk














Headteacher  :  Mrs S. J. Milligan BSc, PGCE, ACA

